
  
Meeting March 11, 2025  

COMMITTEE COVER REPORT 

 
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL 

 
 
TO:    MAYOR AND COUNCILLORS 
 
 

 SUBJECT:  BURNABY COUNCIL CODE OF CONDUCT  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 

 
THAT staff report on the feasibility of amending the Burnaby Council Code of 
Conduct to include a requirement for City of Burnaby elected officials who are 
registered lobbyists to disclose their clients to the Corporate Officer for public 
records. 
 

REPORT 
 
At the Executive Committee of Council Open meeting held on March 3, 2025, the Chair 
brought forward the above recommendation as a matter of Other Business, to have staff 
report on the feasibility of amending the Burnaby Council Code of Conduct to include a 
requirement for City of Burnaby elected officials who are registered lobbyists to disclose 
their clients to the Corporate Officer for public records. 
 
The recommendation was adopted and is now before Council for approval. 
 
 
 

On behalf of the Executive Committee of 
Council, 

 
 

Councillor S. Dhaliwal 
Chair 

 
 

Councillor P. Calendino 
Vice Chair 


